
  
  
 Fifth Wednesday Potluck    November  30th      6:00 PM 
Regular Meeting Dec 7 and 21, 2016 6:30 PM 
Assembly 312 Meeting Dec 14 6:30 PM 
      

SAVE THE DATES: 

Dec. 11
th

  -  Serve Breakfast at St. Rose of Lima 

Dec 16 & 17, Christmas Baskets.  

Also, any day you can help out with Christmas trees.   
  
REMINDER:  Fifth Wednesday potluck on November 30

th
.  Bring a side dish or desert!! 

 

Christmas Wishes:  Here's wishing everyone a very MERRY AND HOLY CHRISTMAS!   

If anyone is offended by this greeting, contact the editor. 

 
Members only!  We still have a few slabs of ribs in the freezer from Labor Day.  Properly thawed and 

SLOWLY reheated, they are as good as they were on Labor Day.  A bargain at $10.00 per slab.  

Contact Dan Kelley at 270 559 0876 or Bob at 270 559 6036. 
 

Christmas baskets:  It's time once again to think about Christmas Baskets for the poor.  For anyone who 

may not be aware of this program, each year we assemble and donate as many as 100 baskets of food to  

poor families in the area.  There is usually enough food in the basket to feed a family of four for quite a  

few days.  We will  pick up the food on  December 16  and distribute the baskets on December 17  

beginning at 7;00 AM.  Please contact Ed Menaugh (270 994 5184) who is looking for your help! 
 

Christmas Tree Sales:  You should be aware by now that Council 1055 is selling Christmas Trees at the 

Farmer's Market downtown.  Pat Lipford (270 217 4628) and Skip Junkerman(270 816 0447) are running the 

show, so contact one of them if you can help out.  Don't let Skip and Pat have all the fun! 
 

Breakfast at St. Rose of Lima – Council 1055  has been requested to repeat our successful breakfast at St. 

Rose of Lima Parish in Metropolis on Sunday Dec. 11
th

.  Volunteers are requested at 8:30 AM to help cook, 

serve and clean up.  Please contact GK Dan (270 559-0876) or FS Bob (270 559-6036)  if you can pitch in 

and help.    

 

Brothers:  You may have noticed that ‘Knightline” is now available ONLINE.  The Supreme Council, 

like everyone else, is looking for ways to save postage, and sooner or later there will be other 

documents or publications available only online.  Therefore, it is important to keep your email address 

(as well as all your other personal information) up to date. 

 

MEMBERS:  YOU ARE REQUESTED TO UPDATE YOUR CONTACT INFO USING THIS LINK: 

  https://www.kofc.org/en/contact/address_contact.html   

  

2017 DUES NOTICES HAVE BEEN SENT – by email and USPS!  Pay ONLINE at www.KC1055.org  

  

https://www.kofc.org/en/contact/address_contact.html
http://www.kc1055.org/


  
 

 

Fourth Degree Exemplification:  There will be an exemplification of the Fourth Degree on February 4, 

2017, at Louisville , exact location and time TBA.  Same contacts as below you are interested. 
 

Fourth Degree:  Members of the Fourth Degree are urged to consider acquiring Regalia. We have had 

recent events that left us scrambling to have enough Fourth Degree Members in regalia to adequately staff 

the events.  We have a few items available, but most items will have to be purchased new.  If you have been 

a Sir Knight for a long time, and feel that you will no longer use your regalia, you might consider selling or 

donating it to a younger member.  For those considering the purchase of new regalia,  financial assistance 

is  available. Current price for the full set of regalia is $499.00.  Individual items may be found on Ebay, but 

be aware of the new price of the item before you bid. Contact FN Shawn Bumpous, 270 210 4973 or FP Bob 

Whitlock, 270 559 6036 for details. 
 


